
Hello Commissioners, 
 

Thank you for giving us the space to present our community led Unity Map at 
the last pre-mapping hearing last night. Attached to this email is the link to the 

draft unity map, information about changes made to current council map, and 
screenshots. We will also be submitting this map on the mapping tool following 

this email. 
 

Link to Unity Map: https://districtr.org/plan/54307 
 

• Golden Hill should be in D8: Golden Hill was a historically Latinx neighborhood before it became 
gentrified over the years. Since D8 is the Latinx empowerment district and it needs to grow in 
population, it makes sense that Golden Hill is a part of D8. 

• Normal Heights should be in D9: Normal Heights is 40% Latinx and 60% people of color. Since 
D9 is the second Latinx empowerment district and it needs to grow in population, it makes 
sense for Normal Heights to be a part of D9. 

• Mission Valley should be in D3: Mission Valley residents share similar values to those in D3. 
Many D3 residents eat and shop in Mission Valley. 

• Ridgeview should be in D4: The Ridgeview-Webster neighborhood has always historically been 
in D4 and was cut in half 10 years ago. According to residents there, north of Home Ave is where 
Mid-City starts, and south of Home Ave is where D4 should start. 

• Mt Hope Community Garden should be in D4: Many D4 residents have a plot at this community 
garden, even though it’s currently in District 9. This is a gathering place for many D4 residents 
and should be in D4. 

• Shelltown and Southcrest should be together in D9: Residents in these two neighborhoods 
have historically advocated to be kept together in the same district and therefore should be 
together in D9. 

 

 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/districtr.org/plan/54307__;!!OBed2aHXvKmHymw!hp0bbIggnh4XGzkeXYRDWsWM6vAPY-aBq7P_VOWBg17xaiq_fGnis-f2ICX14mEfr0bPVqtN3G4C$


 
 

Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns, 

 

Eryn Wilson Nieves, Alliance San Diego 
Laila Aziz, Pillars of the Community 

Dr. DJ Kuttin Kandi, Asian Solidarity Collective 
 


